
What Wild Things Are Going on in K and 1? 
5/12/25 

In our Word of God lessons this week we are learning about Peter and John 
doing a miracle in the name of Jesus, and then getting in trouble – and being 
arrested – for doing it! May we always be willing to share God’s Word with 
those around us, letting others know about the Savior Jesus. 

Kindergarten Reading: This week the kindergarteners are starting a new 
Superkids book about the letters Xx, Yy, and Zz. As we learn about the letter 
Xx, the children will focus on the sound it makes at the end of the word 
“box.” The kids will also be reading a fun story about how the Superkids 

create interesting projects out of boxes. 

Our first graders are learning about the oo sound this week and into next week.  
Because of the field trip and Track Day, this spelling unit will extend into next 
week. Their next spelling test will be on Tuesday, May 20. 
 
Field Trip! This week Wednesday we will be going to Peshtigo and Marinette 
for our field trip. Please make sure your child is wearing their (teal) St. John 
school theme t-shirt on Wednesday. It helps to identify our group quickly and 
easily, plus it shows our faith! We will be having a regular morning and leaving 
for our trip at 9:45 on the bus. If you are joining us as a chaperone, please make 
sure you are here by 9:40. We are having a picnic lunch at Badger Park that day, 
so please pack your child a cold lunch that day.  
 
Track Day! Track day is coming up this week FRIDAY (May 16). This is a day 
when all the students from K-8 do an assortment of track and field activities. It 
is a busy and fun day and needs lots of adult volunteers. Please consider signing 
up to help run different activities during the day. The k-1 activities include: 
jumping rope, throwing a ball, drop-kicking a ball, standing broad jump, running 400 meters, 50-meter dash, 
tossing a bean bag, throwing a frisbee, and a short distance zig-zag run.  Adult volunteers help with measuring 
or timing the students at each event. You can volunteer by signing up on the Sign-up Genius page on our school 
website (www.stjohnpeshtigo.org). Click on the “Sign-up Genius Tab” and follow the link to sign-up.  
 
Lunch on Track Day is hot dogs, chips, and fruit and the cost is covered by the school. The children will also 
have morning snack and an ice cream treat at the end of the day. 
 
Let’s have a super week! 
 
Mrs. Myslik 

First Grade Spelling List: 
Test on May 20 
Long oo Words: 

1. moon 
2. spoon 
3. room 
4. broom 

Short oo Words: 
5. book 
6. took 
7. shook 
8. hood 
9. wood 
10. stood 

 

http://www.stjohnpeshtigo.org/

